24th July 2025



TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Invitation to tender – a unique IT Support opportunity

Dear Sirs

Didcot Town Council has embraced many changes over the last five years — especially in the IT infrastructure of the Council offices. After much consideration, the Town Councillors feel that now is the right time to review and re-tender this opportunity to make the Town Council technologically strong for the next five to ten years.

A growing Garden Town

Didcot sees house-building on all sides of town. Population at around 35 - 40,000 is due to reach 65,000 in the next ten years. The Government's Devolution Bill is likely to change boundaries and potentially give the Town Council even more assets to manage.

This fresh contract opportunity for the management and support of the IT infrastructure of the Town Council will run across all of our sites and buildings. The Town Council is looking primarily for support of our computers; devices and internet but may include other services where cost savings can be demonstrated.

Please do not hesitate to contact me or my Deputy, Lucy Blake should you have any questions relating to this opportunity.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Wheeler

Town Clerk and Responsible Finance Officer